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May an attorney send announcements regarding the opening of his
own office to c¢lients of the law firm with which he was formerly
associated and for whom he performed professional services and may
he be retained by such clients?

OPINION

For the reasons set forth in N.Y. State 83 (1968), N.Y. City
384 (1936) and N.Y.County 109 (1916) it would not be improper for
a former employee to send formal announcements of his establishment
of a new office to those clients of his former employer to whom he
is personally known, and for whom he performed professional services
while employed by his former firm. For Timitations on this activity
"see N.Y. State 305 (1973) and DR 2-1702.

As to new matters, the client always has the right to choose an
attorney. As to matters worked upon by the former firm, reference
is made to N.Y. State 305 (1973). The opinion should be read in
full, since it gives the subject extensive treatment and lists
numerous authorities, limitations and restrictions on the subject.
See also N.Y. City 384 (1936).




